
5 years with one last summer in Hawaii5 years with one last summer in Hawaii5 years with one last summer in Hawaii5 years with one last summer in Hawaii… 

 This summer was one of the most memorable times of my life! It was really significant for me to 
live in the dorms for a month ministering to the very campuses that I’ve 
been outreaching to for the past 5 years with Epic students, some of 
which I’ll directly be leading this fall at UC Irvine and UC Riverside.  
 I wasn’t sure how much I’d be able to focus on the project with 
all the transitions happening in my life -   the move, wedding plans,    
getting used to just being around Nich after being long distance for so 
long. But God really pieced together it all. It was a joy to serve the    
students and probably my biggest praise was being able to start a 
“Prayervan”, a caravan of cars, that drove around to a different outer 
campus for 3 weeks praying over the campus, the people and the several 
communities in Oahu. 

 I find that often times students don’t get a true picture of Hawaii when 
they come to serve on past projects.  So we were able to go to some of the 
poorest areas and also experience some of the most amazing true local foods 
too. I felt they gained a bigger heart for the ‘aina (land) and I too grew in my 
faith as I trusted each day would impact the different sets of students that I 
took. 
 10 days after project, I made the moved to California. Nich and I got 

here about a week ago and I’m just getting settled. 
It’s been a big transition and a lot of life changes for 
me. We’re getting married in just 81 days! I’m so 
excited for the future yet trying to find my niche 
here has been a slow process. Please pray for God 
to keep guiding us through this engagement period.  

Thanks for your prayers for Nich & I both! 
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M I N I S T R Y  U P D A T E S  F R O M  T R I C I A  K A V L E  

PRA ISE  &  

PRAYER         

REQUESTS :  

• Praise God for how 

He prepared me for 

this move to Cali-

fornia. Every detail 

came together and 

even my heart, 

although it’s sad to 

have left, is hopeful 

and excited. 

• Pray for our staff 

team as me and a 

new intern & good 

friend of mine, 

Robbyn, joins the 

team. We start 

meeting on   

Tuesday, August 

17th. 

• I’ve been asking 

God to keep bond-

ing Nich and I as 

a couple and as 

we prepare for 

marriage together. 

Please pray for us 

too! 

 

Tricia Kavle 

27456 Limones 

Mission Viejo, CA 

92691 

 

(808) 206-0458 

E-mail: tricia.kavle 

@uscm.org 

From Shore to ShoreFrom Shore to ShoreFrom Shore to ShoreFrom Shore to Shore    

Our project consisted of 46 people:  30 students, 14 staff and 2 staff kids! 

3 girls that I loved discipiling! 
Rebecca, Lisa and Chris 


